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Dear Sir/Madam
Our apologies for missing this bit out ....

Field with road frontage on Broadway before number 37, Bourn
The site can be available for development immediately as it is freehold land, owned and 
farmed by ourselves (there are no legal charges or tenancy agreements on the land). If the 
area was chosen for development we would be able and happy to release the land from its 
current arable usage without delay.

Hope this answers the question, but do not hesitate to contact one of us if more information 
is needed.
Kind Regards

------ Original Message ------
From: "LDF" <LDF.LDF@scambs.gov.uk>
To: 
Sent: Thursday, 12 Sep, 2019 At 1:15 PM
Subject: Call for Sites Submission - Field with road frontage on Broadway 
before number 37, Bourn

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your submission in response to the Call for Sites request we 
issued earlier this year. 

After a period of unavoidable delay, we are now registering, checking and 
validating each of these sites. 

As soon as this process is complete, each validated site will be uploaded onto 
both the Cambridge City Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council 
websites, for your reference. 

There are, however, some items missing from the HELAA response form sent to 
us in relation to your submission for: Field with road frontage on Broadway 
before number 37, Bourn.

Accordingly, please now supply the following information and return it to us, 
within the next 10 working days. 
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An estimation of when the site could become available for development, 
stating your reasons for this. (No reasons for site availability have been 
mentioned)

Many thanks for your patience. 

Kind regards 

Planning Policy Strategy and Economy Team 

t: 01954 713183|| e: ldf@scambs.gov.uk

https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/

https://www.cambridge.gov.uk/planning

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning: a strategic partnership between Cambridge City and South Cambridgeshire 
District Councils
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The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is 
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